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In keeping with our policy of continuous improvement and development Gaelic Gear Ltd . . . s
reserve the right o alter products, designs and specifications without prior notice. Jersey Size - 11/12 Shorts Size - 26 28
Colours illustrated are as accurate as printing tolerances permit but may vary slightly.

Gaelic Gear endeavours fo colour match all fabrics. However, due fo different dyeing and Quantity - 23 +2 GK Quantity - 10 15
printing processes, slight variations may occur.

Gaelic Gear Copyright ©








Return of Annual Bring and Buy Sale and Cake Sale for pupils
Dear Parents,

Prior to covid 19 our P7 pupils had the responsibility to organize a Cake Sale and a Bring and Buy Sale in aid of Trocaire.  Most years this morning raised over £700 for Trocaire which was then matched by the UK government.  This was one of the most important days in the lives of our P7 class and one which past pupils look back on with great fondness.

The last time we were able to host this sale was 2019.

We propose to bring it back this year, with a few changes:

· Parents are asked to provide buns for the cake sale on the morning of Wednesday 5th April (NO NUTS PLEASE)

· Each pupil is asked to donate up to a maximum of 5 good quality, in working order and clean items for sale.  This could be toys, jig saws,  books, bric-a-brac etc  Please make sure that all items donated are with the permission of their owner and age appropriate.
·  These items should be left into school by Friday 31st March at the latest.

· On Wednesday 5th all pupils take some money with them to attend the Bring and Buy and Cake sale.  There will also be a raffle for a large  Easter Egg.
Thank you for your continued support. 
 We believe this day is another way for our pupils to learn life skills and show empathy for those less well of than ourselves.
J S Loughran

Principal
~ Finding Success in every child ~
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